Scouting for Food
with the

Breckenridge Boy

Scout Troop N

Scouts will be going|door to door asking for
food donations. All donations will be given to

the Wilkin/Richland Food Pantry. Monetary
donations will also be accepted.

When: Saturday, March 25, 2023
Time: 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Who: City of Breckenridge residents
Suggested items to donate: Canned fruits
and vegetables, canned meats, tomato
products, paper goods, noodles,
hamburger helper, personal care products.



